
	
  
 
Stewart Honored with Eagle Award and Elected as Third Vice President, Florida Home 
Builders Association 
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
The Florida Home Builders Association announced Shelley Stewart, of Southern Title in Daytona 
Beach, as a 2016 Eagle Award recipient. This coveted award, while being a presidential 
appointment, embodies the value and core mission of FHBA – advocating on behalf of members 
to improve the business environment of the building industry in Florida.  
 
“Eagle Award recipients play key roles in the building industry,” said Ray Puzzitiello, 2016 
FHBA President. “Building in Florida is better as a direct result of Shelley’s dedication and 
tenacity.” 
 
Stewart also was elected as FHBA’s Third Vice President. This position is well earned from her 
years in leadership at both the Volusia Building Industry Association and the FHBA.  
 
“Shelley is active in the Governmental Affairs agenda ensuring that homeownership remains a 
viable dream for Floridians,” said Rusty Payton, FHBA CEO/Chief Lobbyist. “She is also 
passionate about membership in FHBA and growing our membership. We are confident in her 
leadership of FHBA as its Third Vice President.” 
 
The recognition and installation for Stewart was held on Saturday, Nov. 5, 2016, during the 
FHBA Fall Leadership Conference at the Hilton Sandestin Beach Golf Resort and Spa in 
Miramar Beach, Florida.   
 
--- 
 
Established in 1949, the Florida Home Builders Association is affiliated with the National 
Association of Home Builders (NAHB) and Florida's local/regional homebuilder associations. 
FHBA, along with its affiliates, work to create the best possible economic and regulatory 
environment for members to succeed. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Allison Finley, Director of Marketing and Communications 
Florida Home Builders Association 
800.261.9447  |  850.766.1679 
afinley@fhba.com 


